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Anastasia Sharp

From: Anastasia Sharp
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2019 2:49 PM
To: 'steveholzerman@gmail.com'
Cc: 'townhall1@earthlink.net'
Subject: 2019 Biosolids General Permit Coverage

Good Afternoon, 
 
I was reviewing the requirements to receive coverage under the 2019 Biosolids General Permit on behlf of Mosheim 
WWTP. I am unable to locate a 2018 annual report or the additional necessary requirements. I will need to see 
verification of recent lab results for pollutant limits, pathogen reduction, vector attraction reduction, agronomic loading 
rate calculation, and PCB and TCLP results (if older than 5 years). 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
Anastasia Sharp, E.I. | Environmental Protection Specialist II 
Division of Water Resources | Land Based Unit 
William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower 
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 11th Floor               
Nashville, Tennessee 37243 
p. (615) 532-1508 
Anastasia.Sharp@tn.gov  
 
 


